
5751 Miami Lakes Drive 
Miami Lakes, Florida 33014 

Tel305-929-0250 

March 14, 2008 

Florida Public Service Commission 
State of Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

RE: Docket No. 07071 1-TI 

The Company was never notified by William Perez or the Florida Public Service Commission that 
an NCOM Networks, LLC was being investigated for violation of Rule 25-24.470, F.A.C. It is our 
intention to comply with all requirements; to that end we have filed with the Secretary of State and 
is registered as a foreign limited liability company to transact business in Florida Document 
Number M08000001207, also we have filed with the Florida Public Service Commission as an IXC 
Carrier as per Rule 25-24.470, F.A.C. 

NCON Networks has agreed to make a voluntary contribution of $7,500 to be made payable to the 
Florida Public Service Commission to resolve the Docket No. 07071 I-TI. The payment will be paid 
over 4 months, beginning April 1, 2008. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at: 770-71 5-1 126 


